
 
 

Poulton PLPSA 
Dear Parents and Carers. 

The PTA are currently working hard organising the ‘all new’ 
Poulton Summer Spectacular! 

Part of this event is the ‘Poulton Bake Off!’.  

To enter, the children (with help from Parents and Carers, of 
course!) must bake 12 cupcakes using the theme ‘Summer’. 

When your creations are complete, please bring them into school 
on Friday 7th June, clearly labelled with your child’s name and 
class. Please can you also make clear on your entry any ingredients 
so that people with allergies can be made aware of these. 

There will be prizes for the winners in each year and the 
cupcakes will go on sale at the Summer Spectacular on 8th June. 

We hope to see lots of amazing entries and creative baking, all in 
aid of the Summer Spectacular! 

Thank you in advance for your help and support – helping us to 
help our fantastic school! 

The Poulton PTA 

  

If you want to help further and join our team, contact the school 
office on 0151 334 5021 or pop along to the next PTA meeting. 

New members are always welcome! 

 


